
Vacation Bible 
School 2025 

Dear Parents,

GET READY FOR MOUNTAINS OF FUN!!

Get ready for the summer event that points kids to Jesus, a faithful friend we can
always trust!  Here kids explore how easy it is to lose sight of what’s true in our wild
world today and learn that Jesus is our true north.  You can expect a week full of faith
discoveries, memorable music, and epic adventures that help kids grow in friendship
with Jesus!

We are excited to offer our 
One In Christ Area Catholic Community  

 TRUE NORTH
 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  

to be held at St. Francis Xavier!

Join us:
June 23-27th from 9am-12:00pm

 
VBS is open to kids ages 4 through those going into 5th grade.

Students going into 6th grade or older are invited to volunteer!
 

Totally Catholic



Cost:  
$45.00 Per child- now through May 1st
$55.00 per child from May 2nd through June 1st
$100.00 per student after June 1st.  Registration will be accepted in June if there is space and
supplies available.  
**Registration must be received by St. Francis Xavier by May 1st to be guaranteed a t-shirt**

If you volunteer- your children could be free. There are many ways to
volunteer both on site and at home.  See volunteer form for ways to
volunteer.

Cost includes:  T-Shirt, a craft/gizmo, snack, Bible Buddies and MORE each day! 

No student will be turned away due to the inability to pay.  Simply let the parish VBS contact know.

All checks should be made out to St. Francis Xavier. If you wish to pay with a credit card you can pay
through the St. Francis Xavier website. Look for the Donate/Pay button at the top of the page. 

Registration
Information

Please fill out the attached registration form. Registration forms can be mailed or dropped off
directly at St. Francis Xavier (PO Box 150, Sartell, MN 56377) OR given to your home parish and
they will get it to St. Francis Xavier.  Scanning and emailing also works, please send to
mfox@stfrancissartell.org.  Payments can also be made online at stfrancissartell.org. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact any one of us!

Sincerely your VBS SCUBA Directors,
Melissa Fox
St. Francis Xavier, Sartell
320-761-2217
mfox@stfrancissartell.org

Danna Gasperlin
St. Stephen, St. Stephen
320-251-5066
ststephenfaith@gmail.com

Scott Frieler
Sacred Heart, Sauk Rapids
320-281-9486
sfrieler@sacredheartsaukrapids.org

Shirley Scapanski
Annunciation, Mayhew Lake
320-252-1729
thekids@cloudnet.com


